Patriot Aquatics PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY

Upon registering for the team, parents are asked for consent to include their children in team
photographs, and video for promotion purposes. If you want to decline having your child
[bookmark: _GoBack]included in team photos or  video, please notify Programs Manager, Michelle Heusel by email at 
admin@patriotaquatics.com

 Action shots should not be taken or retained where the photograph reveals a torn or
displaced swim suit.
 Photographs should not be taken from behind swimming blocks at the start of a race or
exhibit a child climbing out of the swimming pool.
 Photographs should not be taken in locker‐rooms or bathrooms.
